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Change in Responsibility 
for Maintenance on 
Permanent Best Management Practices and Measures
Edwards Aquifer Protection Program (EAPP)
The original EAPP applicant is no longer responsible for maintaining the permanent best management practices (BMPs) and other measures associated with their approved EAPP plan The project information and the new entity responsible for maintaining the relevant BMPs and other measures is listed below. Completion of this form is required for submittal.
Current Responsible Party:
	Customer
	

	Regulated Entity Name
	

	Regulated Entity Number 
	

	Edwards Aquifer Protection Program ID
	

	Site Address
	

	City, State, Zip
	

	County
	

	Approval Letter Date
	


BMPs for the Project:		
	


New Responsible Party: 								
	Customer Number 
(If Available)
	

	Customer Name
	

	Name of Contact
	

	Mailing Address
	

	City, State, Zip
	

	Telephone
	

	Email
	




	

Signature of Responsible Party
	

	Date
	



I acknowledge and understand that I am assuming full responsibility for maintaining all permanent best management practices and measures approved by TCEQ for the site, until another entity assumes such obligations in writing or ownership is transferred.
To create a new customer number, please include the TCEQ Core Data Form (TCEQ-10400). If you have questions on how to fill out this form or about the Edwards Aquifer Protection Program, please contact us at 512-339-2929 or by e-mail at eapp@tceq.texas.gov.
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